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March 2, 2021 
 

President Joseph R. Biden 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 

Washington, DC 20500 

 

Dear Mr. President: 
 

The National Sheriffs’ Association (NSA), representing the nation’s 3,080 Sheriffs, is in support of the 

nomination of Lisa Monaco as Deputy Attorney General of the United States. Ms. Monaco is well suited 

to this role, having ample experience in working with law enforcement during her assignment as 

Homeland Security and Counterterrorism Advisor from 2013-2017 

 

Ms. Monaco has a breadth of skills and we are confident she can use her extensive experience to help 

lead the Department.   
  

NSA met with Ms. Monaco and is appreciative of commitment to have honest and direct conversations 

with Sheriffs and work collaboratively with us in determining policies that will shape the future of law 

enforcement, community safety and victims’ rights. We trust that Ms. Monaco will use all of her 

extensive experience to ensure that any proposed police reforms will be evidenced-based, in her mission 

to serve all communities around the United States 

  

We ask the Senate to swiftly confirm Ms. Monaco. Should we be able to assist in the process, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to us.  
 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Sheriff David Mahoney, Dane County, WI 

President, National Sheriffs’ Association 

 

 
Sheriff Vernon Stanforth, Fayette County, OH 

Chairman of Government Affairs Committee, 

National Sheriffs’ Association 
 

 

 

cc: Jonathan Thompson 

Executive Director and CEO 

National Sheriffs’ Association  
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